
FPP Change Form 
 
 
Change Request Number: 11TDA 001 Table TDA 6 Spill Pattern Revision 
 
Date:  April 29, 2010 
 
Proposed by:  Doug Baus 
 
Location of Change:  Section 3 The Dalles, of the 2010 Fish Passage Plan 
 
Proposed Change:  See attached revised spill table.  
   
Reason for Change:  With the recent low flows TDA Project refined the spill patterns to 
get closer to 40%.  They incremented gate openings by 0.2, 0.5, 0.7 and 1.0 foot 
increment.  The 0.2 and 0.7 have to do with control of the gate and using the counter in 
the control room.  It works out that there is 5 counts between 0 and 0.5 and 0.5 and 1.0 
feet.  You can't set the gate opening at a half count so the decision was made to use 0.2 
and 0.7.  The gate refinement was continued until spill was at 40% plus or minus 1%.  
The revised spill pattern is attached. 
 
Comments from others:  
Approved at April 2010 FPOM. 
Record of Final Action:  change implemented in 2010. 
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